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The Thornlie-Cockburn Line
opens on Monday 9 June, and

with it comes two new stations:
Nicholson Road and Ranford Road.

By creating a connection between the Mandurah and Armadale

lines, Perth’s south-eastern suburbs now have a host of new
transport options, including some adjustments to the bus network.

This means you may see some changes to your child’s school
commute. Use the Transperth JourneyPlanner to see if their
journey to and from school will be affected after 9 June.

For more information and
to plan your journey visit
transperth.wa.gov.au

or call136213.

Scan the QR
code for more
information.
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